
California ISO  Metering Rules Enhancements 

M&ID  Page 1 of 1 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company Stakeholder Comments 

Metering Rules Enhancements (“MRE”) Stakeholder Initiative 

Submitted by Company Date Submitted 

Sze Lim; sxlz@pge.com 
(415) 973-4317 
 
John A. Newton; jans@pge.com  
(415) 973-1609 
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PG&E supports the CAISO’s Metering Rules Enhancement Initiative which would allow ISO 

Metered Entities (ISOMEs) to maintain their status quo.  PG&E encourages the CAISO to work 

with new resource owners, where appropriate, and continue granting exemptions for resources 

that choose to be an ISOME.  PG&E also recommends the CAISO provide clear guidelines to all 

Scheduling Coordinators (SCs) and SC Metered Entities (SCMEs) on annual Settlement-Quality 

Meter Data (SQMD) self-audit requirements. 

mailto:sxlz@pge.com
mailto:jans@pge.com

